Steven Sepe

From:

christopher gagne <christopherlgagne@gmail.com>

Sent:

Saturday, February 22, 2025 11:26 AM

To:

House Health and Human Services Committee

Subject:

Bill H-5351

Christopher Lucien Gagne

75 Milton Avenue North Smithfield, R.I. 02896 Christopherlgagne@gmail.com 401-479-0859 02/22/2025

Rhode Island House of Representatives 82 Smith Street Providence, RI 02903

Subject: Strong Support for Bill H-5351

Dear Members of the Rhode Island House of Representatives,

I am writing to express my strong support for Bill H-5351. As a resident of Northern Rhode Island and a patient of Face First, LLC for over two years, I have directly benefited from the high-quality care provided by Jane and her staff. Their expertise and dedication have made a significant positive impact on my well-being, and I know I am not alone in feeling this way.

If Bill H-5351 does not pass, the services I rely on in Northern Rhode Island will be negatively affected. Limiting access to qualified professionals like Jane and her team would be a disservice to patients like myself who depend on their care. Their skills, experience, and commitment to excellence should be supported, not restricted.

I urge you to vote in favor of Bill H-5351 to ensure that patients continue to receive the quality care they need and deserve. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Best,

Christopher L. Gagne